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Executive Head Teacher: Mr Neil Toplass
Email: headteacher@shenstonelodge.co.uk
www.shenstonelodge.co.uk


								Thursday  25th February  2021

Dear Parent/ Carer   

I am sure you will be well aware that  the Government is working toward the 8th March 2021  for all  students to return to school.

Although there are still some unanswered questions, particularly with regard to Lateral Flow  Testing of Secondary age  students,  we are planning  for both  of our sites to  be fully open from the 8th March.  From this date  the remote learning offer will no longer be in place. 

For your information and reassurance, the school will continue  to remain on high alert to notice any signs of COVID -19  infection.  We  continue to encourage the students to follow good hygiene practices, to maintain their social distances and to ensure that resources, door handles, tables, chairs, computers, toilets and areas  used by the students are regularly cleaned with disinfectant. 

Staff  are now  tested twice a week  using the Lateral Flow Test to ensure that that are clear of infection at the time of the test.  
  
With regard to our  Secondary age  students having Lateral Flow Tests on their return,  we will forward additional information relating to this next week.  


Thank you for your continued  support  and please contact the school if you would like to discuss things further. 


Yours Sincerely 
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Neil Toplass (Executive Head Teacher) 


Please reply to: 
Shenstone Lodge Birmingham Road, Shenstone, Nr Lichfield, Staffs. WS14 0LB. Tel: 01543 480369 Fax: 0800 471 5097
The Brades Lodge Lower City Road, Tividale, West Midlands B69 2HF. Tel: 0121 552 3125 Fax: 0800 471 5097
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